

First Grade School Supply List All items should be labeled with your child's name.

- *Homework Plastic Folder (No side pockets)
- *Plastic Pencil Box
- *24 Crayons two boxes
- *Scissors (blunt)
- *Markers 2 packs of 8 packs
- *4 packets of 3X5 index cards white
- *2 boxes of No. 2 Pencils must be sharpened
- *Backpack
- *2 marble composition book
- *24 Color Pencils and a pencil pouch to put the pencils in
- *4 Large Glue sticks
- *2 pack of skinny black dry erase markers
- *Eraser for dry erase markers

Optional

- *Two boxes of Tissues
- *Hand Sanitizer



Dear Parents:

Please make sure your child has a homework folder and a pencil box in school as soon as possible. It is preferred that the homework folders do not have side pockets and they be labeled with your child's name. These homework folders will need to be replaced every couple of months, as they tend to wear out due to a great deal of use. The children are required to have their homework folder in school everyday. Pencil cases will be left in school all of the time. I provide the children with several pencils throughout the year, but they tend to go through more than what I can supply them. Therefore, I always tell the children to bring several from home and keep them in their pencil cases so they always have extras. Once they run out they should replenish their supply.

The children will have a morning snack. Snacks brought from home should be healthy snacks; no candy. We usually have our snack between 10:00-10:30 am. **Please make sure your child has a snack everyday.** I normally do not keep extra snacks in the classroom and prefer the students not to share due to food allergies.

To avoid confusion during money collection of snack or lunch, please place **snack and lunch money in separate envelopes**. Lunch and milk money should be brought into school in a baggie or envelope and labeled "Lunch" with your child's name with your child's lunch choice. Snack money should be placed in a separate envelope or baggie with your child's name, snack choice and amount of money enclosed on the envelope or on a piece of paper with that information into the baggie. Also, please discuss with your child about what he or she is going to chose for lunch or snack, as all the choices confuse some children.

Sincerely, Ms. Pontoriero